Summary of Golf & Greens Committee meeting
July 15, 2024

Rhett reported that we're on budget as far as Annuals & Playcards are
concerned. Seventy-nine percent (79%) of rounds YTD are resident rounds,
however rounds for the entire year are predicted to be lower than last year,
mainly due to weather issues. This spurred a discussion about whether or not
tournaments (inside and outside tournaments) are adversely affecting revenue.
There is an ongoing analysis of this.

There was also a discussion about keeping The Turn open longer hours (10-6,
for example).

Cost of Sales revenue was down due to the computer issues in May.

Ryan advised that core aerification on greens, tees, and greens surrounds will
take place on MTW next week. They’re not addressing fairways at this point.

Old Business

e There was a Chelsea double-booking issue in June that is being taken care
of.

e Cigars will be available on the beverage cart this month.

e There was discussion about having the Par 3 tournament at a later start
time, but it doesn’t appear that will happen

e There was a discussion about naming the last 3 holes on the North Course.
It was voted down.

New Business

e The Golfer's handbook is being updated by an ad hoc committee.

e There was a brief discussion about adding A/C to the restrooms, but it was
determined that if we can just get everyone to leave the fans alone (they
keep getting unplugged), the temp won’t be that bad.

e Golf course maintenance requests should be addressed by Rhett

e Since the new Bocce courts will have restrooms, there was discussion
about having restrooms built at the same time between South 9 and North
1. Unfortunately, this would have to be approved by the City of Denton so
no timeline for the golf course ones yet.

The next meeting will be August 19th at 1:00 pm.



